Sent: 29/10/2020 9:47:49 AM
Subject: Fwd: DA2020/1233 - Harbord Diggers Bowling Green

Attachments: Diggers letter.pdf;

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Joy Plasier <plasiercoastview@gmail.com>

Date: Thu, 29 Oct 2020 at 09:42

Subject: Fwd: DA2020/1233 - Harbord Diggers Bowling Green
To: Joy Plasier <bartjoy@optusnet.com.au>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Joy Plasier <plasiercoastview@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, 23 Oct 2020 at 16:49

Subject: DA2020/1233 - Harbord Diggers Bowling Green
To: <lashta.haidari@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>

Please see below our attachment letter in reference to the Harbord Diggers new bowling
green.



---nmm-—- Forwarded message ——------

From: Joy Plasier <plasiercoastview@gmail.com>

To: lashta.haidari@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Cc:

Bec:

Date: Wed, 21 Oct 2020 16:37:56 +1100

Subject: DA2020/1233 - Harbord Diggers Bowling Green
Dear SirfMadam

After retirement, In 1990, with the family already doing their own thing, my husband and | moved to the Northemn
Beaches. We purchased a home within walking distance of the Diggers Club knowing there would be great facilities
available for us to enjoy at our time of life. It is not always easy to make new friends in a new area in later years so we
quickly decided that we should join the Diggers Bowling Club.

It was the right decision that's for sure and up until 2014 we spent many hours at the Diggers Club playing bowlis and
making wonderful friends which we still have to this day.

After six long years, we are very happy to hear that the Bowling Green will soon be operating again as we miss the
regular playing for health reasons. The social side of bowls is one of the best parts of playing as well as keeping us all fit,
physically as well as mentally, as there are a great deal of tactics to the game of bowls.

Hopefully the Northern Beaches Council will see fit to agree to this DA and we will all be back playing on our home green
once again.

Yours faithfully

Joy Plasier

9 Coastview Place
Freshwater NSW 2096
Mobile: 04 2304 5225
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